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Your Camelot Lakes Village Homeowners 

Association would like to wish all residents a Merry 

Christmas and joyous Holiday Season! We would 

also like to ask that everyone take time to reflect on 

their good fortunes of the past year and check on 

our neighbors who may need a helping hand, tis the 

season.  

As 2023 comes to an end, it brings the last quarter 

of the HOA 2023-2024 fiscal year. There are a lot 

of activities that must be completed in this 

timeframe. The Finance Committee must complete 

our 2024-2025 budget. The Nomination Committee 

must vet and provide the HOA Board of Directors 

(BOD) a list of all Candidates to be presented at the 

February Membership meeting. If you are interested 

in being a director, please fill out and turn in an 

application. BOD Candidates will then be voted on 

at the March Annual Membership meeting.  

This year there will also be a vote on a few 

proposed changes to the HOA By-Laws. As you can 

see, your HOA will be busy. However, our goal is 

to keep working to better our village by 

representing your needs and concerns to village 

management and ownership. 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Drive is starting next month.  The 

Zone Captains will be coming around between 

December and January19th to renew memberships.  

Please continue your support! Our strength is in our 

numbers even if it’s not a negotiating year.   

 

 

 

    

 

 

Our Veterans Honor Wall is in progress.  We need 

photo to complete your frame.  Please contact Tony 

Lombardo or Patti Bond if you have a photo to use.  

It will be returned to you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Carolee Wise, Carol Johnson, Karen 

Berwick, Diane Jacobitti, Marty Lux  and Denise 

Jones of the Camelot Crafters for donating $120 to 

the Veterans Project.  



    

The Christmas Star 
 
 

Christmas is a magical time, 

For young and also old.   

The season brings so much to see, 

And so many stories are told. 

 

The biggest story of the holiday, 

Is of the Christmas Star. 

Sitting out on Christmas Eve, 

We are reminded who we are. 

 

Christmas is about one thing, 

Not presents or of toys. 

Christmas is of joy and peace, 

And happy family noise. 

 

Christmas is the spirit of happiness, 

And of being with those you love. 

It is time to give thanks and show your love, 

And in times of need look above. 

 

Christmas became because of one, 

And we have Him to thank. 

Next time you see that star shine bright, 

Say a prayer for Jesus’ sake. 

 

The Christmas star is a presence, 

One in which is a thrill. 

Although it seems impossible now, 

He stands among us still. 


